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MO Dept of Agriculture Asks Residents to Report Unsolicited Seed Shipments

The Missouri Department of Agriculture has received reports from residents of
unsolicited seeds being delivered from foreign countries such as China and surrounding
areas. Missouri’s announcement follows several states who have also reported packages
of these seeds being delivered across the United States. Consistent with nationwide
reports, the packages were labeled as jewelry, specifically stud earrings, bracelets and
other accessories.

It is important to take steps to prevent the introduction of invasive species into Missouri to
ensure safety of the environment, livestock and plants. The full risk associated with the
seeds in question is unknown at this time. However, the seeds could be an invasive
species that has the potential to destroy native plants and damage crops. Invasive species
can also introduce diseases to plants and may be harmful to livestock.

If Missouri residents have received unsolicited seeds, the following guidance applies:

Do not open the seed package.

Do not plant the seeds if you have opened the package.

Submit an online report to USDA verifying you have received unsolicited seeds.

Do not dispose of the seeds, packages or envelopes until USDA provides further
guidance.
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The Missouri Department of Agriculture is playing a cooperative role in USDA’s
investigation; however, USDA is leading the effort from the federal level. USDA’s
Animal and Plant Health Inspection Service is also working closely with the Department
of Homeland Security’s Customs and Border Protection to prevent the unlawful entry of
prohibited seeds and protect U.S. agriculture from invasive pests and noxious weeds.

If opened, place seeds in a sealed bag and contact the Missouri Department of
Agriculture’s Plant Industries Division by phone at (573) 751-2462

LAST UPDATED ON JULY 28TH 2020 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/veg3/MO-Dept-of-Agriculture-Asks-Residents-to-Report-Unsolicited-
Seed-Shipments

Go to post

     

More from ShowMe Times:

Previous 5Get Next 5

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/veg3/MO-Dept-of-Agriculture-Asks-Residents-to-Report-Unsolicited-Seed-Shipments
/blog.php?Id=uh65&PostId=veko
/blog.php?Id=uh65&PostId=veft


 SUBSCRIBE TO "LOCAL NEWS"

ShowMe Gold Sponsors

/blog_rss.php?Id=uh65

